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Good Morning

Please find attached response to the above consultation from the Strategic Housing Team.

Regards

Yvonne Markie 


Yvonne Markie BA (Hons) PgDip FCIH  
Strategic Housing Officer
Cherwell and South Northamptonshire Council  
Direct Dial:  01295 221604  Ext 1604
Email:Yvonne.markie@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk

www.cherwell.gov.uk or www.southnorthants.gov.uk

Follow us:

Facebook www.facebook.com/Cherwelldistrictcouncil or www.facebook.com/Southnorthantscouncil

Twitter @cherwellcouncil or @SNorthantsC ‏   


This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 



		
Planning Application Number: 18/02147/OUT

Site Name : Stone Pits, Hempton Road, Deddington

Planning Officer : James Kirkham

Date of Comments: 11/01/2019

Comments by: Yvonne Markie


Comments : 

I have no objection in principle to this outline application for residential development in this location. 

Due to the number of properties proposed there is a requirement for 35% affordable housing requirement and the applicant has stated the need to provide a policy compliant quantity of affordable housing on site, which would equate to 7 units.

The application does not provide a tenure mix and we would suggest the following:-

Affordable rent   

3 x 2 bed house
2 x 3 bed house

Shared Ownership

2 x 1 bed house


The proposed parking provision for the affordable units is acceptable.

We expect that 50% of the affordable housing units will meet the Building Regulations Requirement M4(2) Category 2: Accessible and Adaptable Dwellings requirement. Additionally, 100% of the affordable housing units are to be built the government's Nationally Described Space Standard (Technical Housing Standards).
 
The Registered Provider taking on the affordable housing units would need to be agreed with the council
